
To whom it may concern 
 
Vicky worked with us as a night nurse from the beginning of march 2008 for a period of about six weeks 
looking after our newborn son.  During that time she was a pleasure to have around. She was 
professional, polite and very knowledgeable. 
 
We are very grateful to Vicky as she not only helped us get through those first few tough weeks but by the 
time she finished her time with us she had our son sleeping through the night so therefore i would not 
hesitate to recommend her. 
 
Jarrod Megraw 


